
 

Limited Spaces Available for May, August and October 2021. 

Reserve your spot today!! 

 

Through an approved CMP grant, the Alzheimer’s Association has launched its innovative Care 

Community Coaching Program in Washington State. Teams of staff from participating nursing homes 

are working (virtually) with an Association coach to adopt and implement the ten areas of the 

Dementia Care Practice Recommendations (DCPR). These topic areas include person-centered 

care, dementia-related behaviors, activities of daily living, supportive and therapeutic 

environments and workforce.  

 

Over the next six-eight months, these teams, whose members represent different 

functions/departments, will work with an Alzheimer’s Association Practice Coach. Together, they will 

assess their communities' strengths and opportunities, and prioritize strategies to implement best-

practices within the DCPR topic areas.  

 

There are a limited number of spots available and this opportunity is at no cost to the nursing homes 

as this program is funded through an approved CMP grant.  To save your spot or to learn more about 

this opportunity please contact Jessica Welsch at 206.529.3887, ext. 8144 or jewelsch@alz.org 

 

To learn more about Dementia Care Practice Recommendations please visit our page at  

alz.org/qualitycare  or register for a DCPR Overview on February 18th, 1:30 pm or March 17th, 1:30 

pm. 
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